
RETIREMENT

Peter Doddrell

Practice Director 
B. Sc Env D, B. Arch, RAIA 
Architect

As one of the founding directors 
of PMDL it has been my privilege, 
over the past twenty four years, 
to work with a group of fantastic 
fellow directors, team members, 
consultants and most especially 
clients.  It has been an exciting, 
challenging and comprehensively 
rewarding journey.
It is now time for me to change 
my focus and retire from PMDL, 
effective the end of March 2018.
I look forward to the continuing 
evolution and success of PMDL.
Thank you all and hopefully we will 
all stay in touch.


